Re: traveling to myrtle beach

From Ellie Berrada <ellie.berrada@getawayvacationclubs.com>
To reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com>, Reda Berrada <reda.berrada@getawayvacationclubs.com>
Date 30/09/2022 07:09

Hello,

This reservation is canceled.

Corey Carthens

Thank you.

Ellie Berrada
Vice President, Magic World Club

Cell: 407-910-5330

| Ellie.berrada@getawayvacationclubs.com
www.Magicworldclub.com

11951 International Drive Suite 2C3 Orlando ,FL 32821

From: reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com>

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 10:21:35 AM

To: Ellie Berrada <ellie.berrada@getawayvacationclubs.com>; Reda Berrada <reda.berrada@getawayvacationclubs.com>
Subject: traveling to myrtle beach

I ran a report of people staying at enjoi from 9-30 to 10-2 and we only
have one person travel Corey Carthens checking in 9-30-2022. Please
inform me what we are going to do he wants to cancel.

Thanks
Howie



